
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 

Welcome back to Term 3. We hope 

you enjoyed time with the children in 

the holidays, especially those who 
were able to take some time off.  
 

This term we welcome some new 

non teaching staff to the school, Mrs 

Ware, Mrs Millington, Mrs Doherty 

and Mrs Newcombe. 

 

In response to a request to get 

reports home earlier we will now be 

sending reports home with the 

children. I understand that other 

schools send the reports home with 

students and this will also save us 

$1000 a year in postage. In the past 

central office has covered postage 

but now, with all the budget cuts to 

education, schools are responsible 

for postage costs.  
 

We hope to see you on Wednesday 

night next week for an open parent 

night to have a look at students work 

and meet the teachers if you have 

not yet had a chance to do so. If you 

wish to meet with the teacher for 

more in depth discussions about 

your childõs progress please make an 

appointment with the teacher 

outside of this time.  
 

At the end of the year, reports will 

be sent home in week 9. Sending 

reports home earlier does mean that 

attendance figures may not be 

accurate for the year.  
 

Lis Turner 

Principal J 
 

4 September is the  

Book Week Parade  

so you might like to start looking at 

books and planning your costume/s, 

parents are always welcome!  

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Jeans for Genes Day 

Friday, 2 August 
 

Travel Smart Why Not 

Wednesday  

Every Wednesday 

throughout the term 

 

TA 3 Assembly  

Friday, 9 August 

 

TA 10/11 Assembly  

Friday, 23 August 

 

Parent/Teacher Night  

Wednesday, 7 August 

Kðyear 3  

5.00-6.00pm 

Years 4-7 

5.30-6.30pm 

 

Scholastic Bookclub  

Order Collection  

Thursday 1st and Friday 

2nd August 8.30-8.45am 

 

Check out the school blog at  
www.waggrakineps.wordpress.

com/  

 

Newsletters can be found at 

our website on 
www.waggrakineps.det.wa.edu.au   
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Carnival time 

This term is carnival time and we know how much your children love you 

coming to carnival é so put the dates in your diary now! 
 

20 August     Junior flags and throws 

23 August            Cross country 1.20pm 

27 August              800mñ2.00pm 

30 August    CARNIVAL DAY 

13 September   Interschool cross country 

17 September                      Interschool jumps  pm 

20 September   Interschool carnival  



last term.  

Travel Smart News  

 

The Travel Smart team did a fantastic job of serving breakfast to approxi-

mately 150  students on the final Wednesday last term.  

 

This term the team will be at the table near the hall each Wednesday 

ready to give stickers, tokens and raffle tickets to students who walk, 

ride, skate, scooter or catch the bus to school. On the final day last term 

the team conducted the draw for the raffle.  Congratulations to the stu-

dents who won the raffle prizes.   

 

There are more great raffles prizes on offer this term so join the healthy 

fun and participate in Why Not Wednesday. 

Pyjama Day and Alphabet Dress Up in ECE  at the end of Term 2  



Jeans for Genes Day 

Kindy Enrolments  

WAMSE  TESTS      Our  Year 1 and  Year 1/2 classes  

Each year the Year 5, 7 and 9 

students participate in the 

Western Australian Monitoring 

Standards in Education testing. 

Year 5 and Year 7 students are 

involved in Science and Society 

and Environment tests. These 

tests take place in week 3. 

 

 

 

Now open for 2014  
 

If your child was born between 

1 July 2009 and 30 June 2010 itõs 

time to enrol them for Kindy in 

2014.  Enrolment forms can be 

obtained from the office. 
 

Together with the P&C, we 

would like to invite you to a 

morning tea and welcome on 

Wednesday, 31 July at 9.30-

10.30 in the school library for 

2014 kindy parents.  
 

 

 

Enrol now to ensure 

you have a place 

On Friday 2 August students are 

invited to participate in Jeans for 

Genes Day. This year is the 20th 

anniversary of this event which 

is a day when, for a gold coin 

donation, you can wear your 

jeans to school.  Funds raised go 

to the Childrenõs Medical Re-

search Institute for research into 

birth defects and diseases such 

as cancer, epilepsy and a range 

of genetic disorders. If you do 

not have jeans, other jean style 

trousers or shorts is fine but no 

very short shorts please. You 
will still need to wear your 

school T shirt and jumper. 


